Workshop targets opportunities for nurses

by Anne Malone
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Regisiered Nurse Catherine Bray,
an  Eskimo from the Thineenth
Regional Corp,, is keenly aware of re-
vent changes i the hield of nursing

These changes, nccording 10 By,
wiere amajor factor in her decision two
yeurs ugo to continue her educution

Brav. who had graduated from Seat-
the Community College i 1984 and
was working in the Seattle area as o
hicensed practical nurse, wiote then
1 can see the writing on the wall. In
order o make any advancement in my
chosen beld, T will need more
education.

In 1984, wath the help of an Alaskn
Notive Health Cuareer Program
scholarstup. Bray enrolled i the nur
sing program st Clark College m Van
cover. Wash

List December, Bray, a 35-year-olgd
single parent with an 11 year-old son,
realized ber dream when she grichuated
trom Clark College with an associate
degree m nursing. As a registered
nurse, Bray is now closer w her goal
of becoming a specialist in the field ol
ULTEAryY Carng

MNurses ke Bray who are interested
in making career changes and persons
interested oo career in nursing will
fimd helpful information &t a workshop
Friday, presented by the Alaska
Native Health Career Program

Fhe workshop, “"Nursing Career
Dpportunites,” will feature o panel
discussion oo the opporiunies
available to nurses und the role Alaska
Nuative and other minority nurses arc
playing in this rapidly changing field

e workshop will be held from
130w 4 pom. in Room 105 of the

University of Alaska/ Anchoruge Com-
munity College Campus Center, Ad-
mission 18 free.

The workshop moderator will be
Katherine Johnson, a régistered nurse
and the director of the Alaska Native
Health Career Program

Panclists will include Joanne
Thorpe, 8 nurse ot the Alaska Nalive
Medical Center; Jolene Ozawa, a
gradunte of ACC s Nursing Program;
and LuVonne Carole, a nurse practi-
toner returming (o the University of
Alaskn to complete ber four-year nur-
sing degree

Alsar on the panel will be Regina
Fhomps and Dora Croy, both ol
whom are licensed pructical nurses
returming to school o complete then
associnte degrees at ACC and 1o ob-
i registered nurse status,

The workshop will provide nurses,
nursing students and those interested
i nuesing careers with imformation on
career opportuniiies i the nursing
field and on the wtorial and scholar
ship assistance available o nursing
students through the Alaska Native
Health Career Program.

The workshop also will be an op
porunity 1o congratulate the five

Aliska Native Health Career Program ¢

nursing scholarship recipents who are
gradunting during the |1986-K7
academic year: Cathenne Bray, Akiko
COgura, Barbara Walicki. Dora Croy
and Mary Nelson,

Those who waimt more information
on the workshop or on the services
available 10 pursing students may wrile
o the Alaska Native Health Career
Program, Umversity of Alaska, Rural
Education Office, 3890 University
Lake Drive, Anchorage 99508, or call
TRG-4664.

Nurse Catherine Brav, 35, praduared recently.




